Pool committee meeting notes

April 10, 2023

Attendees:

- Allyssa parent rep from swim team
- Ashley secretary from swim team
- Carolyn president from swim team
- Liz
- Leslie
- Laurie
- Kristen
- Jeff
- Jason
- Meagan
- Shawna
- Maria

Three reps from the Swim Team attended the meeting to inquire about fundraising at the pool.

We discussed the contract with swim team and the issue around hours. We are working on a compromising solution that will be suitable for residents and swim team which is made up mostly of Rountrey Residents.

We need to update the auto reply email for pool committee.

There needs to be an announcement sent out to the community about the new key fobs for pool access. This is a new process, and the residents will need to be informed sooner than later. The message should also include a statement that all issues should be directed to ACS West and not the pool committee.

We discussed some of the concerns and scenarios around the new key fobs regarding hours and access.

The annual dog swim has a tentative date of September 25, 2023. The pool will need to be opened past that date.